
 

One Club changes Here Are All The Black People
conference name

The One Club for Creativity has rebranded its annual Here Are All The Black People multicultural conference to its original
name: Where Are All The Black People. The move was prompted by this year's rise of the Black Lives Matter movement.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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